
PRP Public Comment
Advertisement

To comply with the Bradford
Woods  Municipal  Separate
Storm  Sewer  System  (MS4)
Permit, an amended Pollutant
Reduction Plan (PRP) has been
developed for  submission to
the  PA  Department  of
Environmental Protection. The
PRP proposes implementation
of  Best  Management
Practices to reduce discharge
of sediment and nutrients to
impaired surface waters. The
PRP  is  available  for  public
review and comment at the
municipal  building,  4908
Wexford Run Road, Bradford
Woods PA beginning March 8,
2024, Monday through Friday
from 8 AM to 4 PM. Written
comments on the PRP will be
accepted  through  April  8,
2024. Comments will also be
accepted  at  the  Borough
Council meeting on March 11,
2024 at 7 PM at the municipal
building.


